
School Supply Drive 

August 11 – 18, 2011 

Supporting RPS students at the Maplewood Library 

Sponsored by AAWCC, RPD and VE‐WEP 

Suggested Donations 

-book bags 

-crayons 

-markers       

-scissors 
       
-notebooks        DCC Drop Off Location: 
(single subject, 3 subject and composition) Student Services, DCC- Beatriz LeBron 

-pencils, pens       ATC Drop Off Location: 

-boxes of tissue       ATC, 23-158- Kristy Mooney-Graves 

-loose-leaf paper      PSTF Drop Off Location: 

-pocket folders       Margie Scahill 

-glue        Brighton Drop Off Location: 

-erasers       Campus Events, 3‐120  
 
-highlighter       Student Services, 1-300 

-index cards       Student Life and Leadership  

Development, 3-126 

About the Program: 

The VE-WEP (Work Experience) program is hosting a summer academy for MCC students that 
consists of weekly community service projects in the Rochester area.   Students have been 
volunteering at the Maplewood Library. During their daily interactions, it has become clear that 
there is an overwhelming need for resources and support for children that live in the area and 
frequent the library on a daily basis. 

However, the library staff has exhausted the resources they provide. Because school is 
approaching, we would like to invite the AAWCC to help replenish these resources. Our goal is 
to provide book bags and school supplies to 200 children by Monday August 22, 2011. With 
your help, this IS possible. This would be a great opportunity to show that MCC, AAWCC and 
other organizations care about the children in this community and are able to come together to 
make a difference! 
           


